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29th March 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
School Uniform  
 
 
Further to the information which you would have received in the School Newsletter on Friday 12th 
March 2021, I can now give you the details on the new way to purchase school uniform. Uniform 
will now be sold online only. 
 
The uniform website, Roracadec, can be accessed through the school’s own website using the 
following link: 
 

https://christchurchschool.cc/school-uniform/ 
 
We want to make this new system as easy as possible for parents and the school.  If you have any 
questions or concerns, then please feel free to contact the school office on 020 7735 1343 or by 
email to admin@christchurhschool.cc. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
School Office Team 
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